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PenAir to Break Ground on New Fort Walton Beach Branch 

  

Pensacola, Florida  (June 18, 2025) - PenAir Credit Union (PenAir)  

is proud to announce the groundbreaking of its newest branch in Fort Walton Beach. This 
event marks a significant milestone in PenAir’s continued commitment to serving the Gulf 
Coast community with expanded access to financial services. 

The new Fort Walton Beach branch represents PenAir’s dedication to growth, innovation, 
and community engagement. This groundbreaking ceremony will celebrate the beginning 
of construction and the future opportunities this branch will bring to the region. 

  

When: Tuesday, June 25, 2025, at 10:00 AM Central 

  

Where: 80 Eglin Parkway, NE, Fort Walton Beach, FL 32548 

  

Who: PenAir Executives and Board of Directors, Representatives from Hanto-Clarke 
General Contractors and DAG Architects, Fort Walton Beach Chamber Executives and 
Community Leaders 

  



Please let us know if you plan to attend by emailing Lewis Garvin at 
lewis.garvin@peanair.org.    

  

About PenAir Credit Union  

Established in 1936, PenAir Credit Union has been a bold force for good, uniting 
community, resources, and impact. With assets surpassing $2.6 billion, PenAir is 
dedicated to enhancing the lives of its members from Mobile, Alabama, to Tallahassee, 
Florida. As a member-owned institution, PenAir prioritizes individual needs, ensuring 
tailored solutions for financial success. Beyond financial services, PenAir actively 
contributes to community growth through education, development projects, and 
charitable endeavors. Learn more about how PenAir is building a legacy of economic 
empowerment and community enrichment at www.penair.org. 
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